North Shore September 2024
Dance Studio

WELCOME BACK TO

DANCE CLASS!
FROM MISS KATIE

We are so excited to leap into our
39th season of dance! We have lots
of fun events in store for all of our
dancers! Let's make it a great year!

The NSDS Staff is here to help you with any
questions you might have! Welcome!

FORMS ETC.

Please make sure that you have

all needed forms turned into the

office. Check your emails &
NO® He.mhf OANCE STUDTO social media frequently for

important dates and items!

northshore-dancestudio.com




